
Welcome Back! 
  

In-person classes begin on Tuesday, September 1, 2020.  Here's who will be in class and 

when during the first week of the 2020-2021 school year: 

Tuesday, September 1, 2020: 

First day of school for Endeavor Pre-K and K-5th grade students at all of the PCSD 

elementary schools, in class at all of the PCSD elementary schools 

First day of school for all BMS 6th grade students, in class - we would like all 6th 

graders to come to BMS on September 1, even if you have chosen Option 3, At-Home 

Virtual Learning 

First day of school for all PHS 9th grade students, as well as IDS and Transition 

students, in class - we would like all 9th graders to come to PHS on September 1, even if 

you have chosen Option 3, At-Home Virtual Learning 

Wednesday, September 2, 2020: 

Day 2 for all elementary school students, in class 

Virtual classes for all BMS and PHS students 

Thursday, September 3, 2020: 

Day 3 for all elementary school students, in class 

BMS and PHS Cohort A (last names beginning with A-K) - all grade levels, in class 

Friday, September 4, 2020: 

Day 4 for all elementary school students, in class 

BMS and PHS Cohort B (last names beginning with L-Z) - all grade levels, in class 

Monday, September 7, 2020: 

NO SCHOOL at any of the PCSD schools - LABOR DAY 

* Elementary School Virtual Learning will begin on September 3, 2020.  Pick-up of 

at-home supplies for elementary school virtual learners will be at the Gerstenkorn 

Administration Building on September 1, 2020 and September 2, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child(ren)'s school. 
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